
     
     

               
                                                   

September 27, 2023 

 

Trotwood Chamber’s Annual Business of the Year 
 

Trotwood Chamber of Commerce invites you to our 21st General Membership 

Meeting, Business Recognition/Awards and Annual Dinner, Friday, November 10, 

2023 at Friendship Village, 5790 Denlinger Road, Trotwood Ohio.  Our evening 

starts at 5:30 p.m. with networking and silent auction followed by the program, 

dinner and awards.  The cost for dinner is $35/person. 
 

We will recognize a small, a large business and a new business that joined our 

Chamber this year. Please take a moment to fill out the form below, mail it to 

Trotwood Chamber of Commerce, 5790 Denlinger Road, Trotwood OH 45426 or 

email the form to mbattle@trotwoodchamber.org. We ask that you return the 

form no later than October 27. You may nominate your business to be recognized 

or to receive an award. 
 

The Chamber will also have a silent auction at our event. If you would like to 

donate an item for our silent auction, call the Chamber at 937-837-1484 or email 

mbattle@trotwoodchamber.org and someone will pick up your donation.  All 

awards, recognitions, and businesses donating an item will be listed in our program 

and in our newsletter; sponsors will be listed on our website. 
 

Sincerely, 

Marie Battle, Executive Director 
Trotwood Chamber of Commerce 
 

Name of Business ___________________________________________________ 
 

Reason for nominating this business?  

________________________________________________________________ 
 

Contact Person ___________________________ Phone Number_______________ 
 

Would you like to donate an item for this event? _____________________________  
 

Would you like to participate as a sponsor for this event? Sponsor: $300.00 – Should you 

sponsor this event, the Chamber will provide dinner for two at our meeting. 
 

Trotwood Chamber of Commerce, 5790 Denlinger Road, Suite 4011, Trotwood OH 45426 

Phone: 937-837-1484, email mbattle@trotwoodchamber.org or www.trotwoodchamber.org. 
 

Mission: To work with businesses, government, the non-profit sector, and individuals to build 

a positive economic environment to ensure and enhance quality of life in Trotwood and the 

region. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Officers  
 

Deborah A. Smith 
President 

Winn’s Enterprises 
 

Dr. Reva Cosby 
Vice-President 

T-M City Schools 
 

Sandra Monaghan 
Treasurer 

Retired 
 

Mindy M. Shelley 
Secretary 

Premier Health/MVHN 
 

Board of Directors 
 

Sean Freeman 
Sean Freeman Enterprises 

 
LaWanda Harvey 

MVCDC 
 

Christina Mendez 
Irene-Marie Company 

 

Quincy E. Pope, Sr. 
City of Trotwood 

 
 

Executive Director 
Marie Battle, CAP 
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